
From: Biles, DeDe <dbiles@aikenstandard.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/7/2016 2:28:09 PM
Subject: District Court lawsuit and summary judgement request

Hi Chaney,
 

We are working on a story about the request by the State of South Carolina for summary judgement 
in its favor in the lawsuit concerning MOX, plutonium shipments and the fines that are continuing to 
accrue (Civil Action No. 1:16-00391-JMC).
 
We have some questions:
 

1. Why was the decision made to ask for a summary judgement?
 

2. Do you think it is likely that these fines will ever be paid to the State of South Carolina ? Why or 
why not?
 

My telephone number is 803-644-2390. My email is dbiles@aikenstandard.com.
 

Thank you,
 

Dede Biles
 
Reporter
 
Aiken Standard
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